
 
Dear CT legislator  and my Senator:  Themis Klarides  
 
I understand you are holding hearings on police reform. I support LCO # 3471 (AACPA) with 
amendments. 
 
We need this bill in CT so that we can make meaningful change in policing and also protect people from 
unwarranted encounters which end in violence. 
 
thank you for your support of this bill. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Clare Robert  
 


